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FAFSA is the common acronym for the Free Application for Federal Student Aid. Students who need Federal
assistance to pay for tuition will need to fill out this application. The FAFSA website is
https://studentaid.gov/h/apply-for-aid/fafsa. You will use our school code, 042087, when completing your FAFSA
so we receive your information and can set up any financial aid awards. The FAFSA is good from July 1st through
June 30th of each calendar year, so you will need to complete a new FAFSA by June 1st each year in order to
continue receiving federal financial aid.
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